
 

  
NEWSLETTER - SUMMER 

   

 

Good morning fellow members, you wouldn’t realise with the floods and rain that summer is 
days away! What better time to be indoors playing bridge. 

Our latest committee meeting was held last week and a copy of them can be found here -  

https://www.frankstonbridgeclub.com.au/about 

As 2023 draws to a close we have a couple of dates for you to put in your diary 

 December 9th – Interclub Teams Friendly event at Waverley Bridge Club, flyer 
attached for you. 

 December 14th - Our Christmas Party with lucky door prizes, bubbles on arrival, 
sausage sizzle and of course a healthy competitive game of bridge! Please arrive 11.00 for 
11.30 start with our game commencing at 12.30. Please bring a plate to share with your 
fellow members. 

 December 16th – Yarra Valley Mini Congress, flyer attached for you. 

 December 21st - Our last game for 2023 with the club reopening on January 4th  

It’s great to see so many members playing at the Congresses. It is a wonderful way to 
improve your bridge, meet new people and play at different clubs. Challenge yourselves. If 
you don’t have a partner, let one of us on the committee know, we are here to help. 

In other news, one of our members, known to all of you, Karyn Pert, has recently been 
elected President of Seaford United Soccer Club. Karyn is now the only female President 
among 14 Football clubs throughout the peninsula. 

Congratulations Karyn, a great mentor for younger people to take up soccer and a keen 
Bridge player. 

Have a wonderful & safe Christmas everyone and see you on the table for another 4 weeks. 

 

 

  


